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PRESS RELEASE

November 3, 2023

CUSD #20 has hired Ware All Ways Steam out of Louisville, KY to address the boiler issue at
Parkview Junior High School. ADG, (the district’s hired architects), along with Ware, will be
installing a portable boiler for the junior high. As a result, Parkview Junior High School will be able
to utilize this system for the remainder of the 2023-2024 school year and will not be without heat, nor
will the students and staff need to be relocated to an alternate location. Ware was onsite today,
November 3, at Parkview Junior High.

The CUSD #20 Board of Education held an emergency meeting on November 3, 2023 to officially
approve the rental purchase/repair plan.

Sincerely,

Doug Daugherty
CUSD #20 Superintendent


